
         7 June 2016 

 

         Simon Golding   

         WCC, LMB 2000  

         Archerfield QLD 4108 

 

 

To: Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity / ACLEI 

                                  

Dear Sir 

 

I am advised that the Minister for Immigration and Border Protection, Peter Dutton has forwarded 

information regarding Operation Collage / Bergonia on to ACLEI. 

Could ACLEI please advise me of the current status of investigation into this case, likelihood of a 

response and/or a timeframe on getting a response from ACLEI. 

 

Regards  

 

Simon Golding 

 

 

 

 

 


